
26/09/2021 

MR Trevor Collins 
17 / 48a Queenscliff RD 
Queenscliff NSW 2096 
trevor@foreshores.com 

RE: Mod2021/0668 - 48 A Queenscliff Road QUEENSCLIFF NSW 2096

Re: Mod2021/0668
Dear Alex,
I am the owner of the unit that this new terrace garden will become part of. I would like to 
address Mrs Robyn Wormald's concerns of further disruptions to her lifestyle if this modification 
is approved. If the MOD is approved as per our application no further construction work will 
take place. The only work necessary will be the planting out of the area as per the landscape 
design. Thanks,
Trevor Collins 

Sent: 26/09/2021 10:29:40 AM
Subject: Online Submission


